

1115 San Jacinto Blvd. Suite 200 Austin, Texas 78701-1906 800 873 9155 P.O. Box 2246 Austin, Texas 78768-2246 512 480 8200

January 19th, 2023

Mr. Kevin Brown

C/O California Association of REALTORS®

525 South Virgil Avenue

Los Angeles, CA 90020

Dear Kevin:

On behalf of the Leadership Team and members of Texas REALTORS®, we are very pleased to endorse your candidacy for 2024 First Vice President of the National Association of REALTORS® (NAR). Your dedication to ensuring that NAR remains the voice for real estate, along with your commitment to advocating on behalf of members and their clients, makes you a conscientious candidate that we're proud to support. The experience and compassion you bring positively impacts both our association and our communities. We feel that your leadership will continue to enrich the real estate industry. With great enthusiasm, we proudly support you and wish you the best.

Sincerely,

Marcus Phipps, 2023 Chairman

Travis Kessler, President/CEO

Travis Kessler

Texas REALTORS®

Texas REALTORS®